Docket No. 50-166

University of Maryland
ATTN: Dr. George E. Dieter, Dean
College of Engineering

College Park, Maryland 20742
Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection Report No, 50-166/90-03

A routine, announced safety inspection of your facility was conducted on December 12-14,
1990 by Mr. Thomas Dragoun of this office of activities authorized by NRC License No. R-
70. Discussions of our findings were held by Mr. Dragoun with Dr. Wuttig and other
members of your staff at the conclusion of this inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection included organization and swaffing, audits and
management oversight, reactor operator requalification program, surveillances, calibrations,
and routine health physics surveys,

Within the scope of this review no violations or deviations were identified. The reactor
operations program is fundamentally sound with excellent documentation and recordkeeping.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Qriging! Signe

James M, Joyner

James H. Joyner, Chief

Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards

Enclosure:
NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-166/90-03
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